2020 Report — Youth Technical Team For Worship

The 2020 Technical Team was formed starting in September of 2020

to engage Junior High and High School students to help with the technical
aspects (Power Point, sound board, Go Pro camera) for each church service
at ALC. This included the telecasts on Facebook each Sunday and on
Christmas Eve. This amounted to over 50 volunteer hours (involving 7 teens)
that ALC’s youth contributed to our church. It was also my observation that
beside the technical knowledge that the group provided, they were also more
focused on the spiritual aspects of the services itself. On behalf of ALC, | want

to thank the following teens for their participation during this difficult (and
masked ) time:

Vivian Garcia
Tres Garcia
Sarah Deckinger
Michael Beyer
Nathan Beyer
Hunter Benavidez
Ember Benavidez

I would also like to thank Russ Senti and the entire Deckinger family
for their help with the team. We look forward to all of your participation
in 2021, with hopefully even more students volunteering.

Peghor By

Stephen Beyer
Technical Team Coordinator



